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Ordinance No.: 769-2022 

 

 

Description: 
 

To authorize the Director of Human Resources to employ one or more 
professional consultants for the administration of Family and Medical Leave 
Act benefits for city employees, for a period of one year, with three one-year 

options to renew, exercisable by the Director of Human Resources. 
 

The estimated budget is $250 Thousand annually for the administration of 
Family and Medical Leave Act benefits for city employees. 
 

The term for the new contract will be for a period of one-ear with three 
consecutive one-year options to renew, exercisable by the Director of Human 
Resources. 

 
The contract dates are January1, 2023 through December 31, 2026. 

 
 

 


